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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

November 16, 2020 

Re: MSA Compliance Process consultation – stakeholder comments on draft 

On October 23, 2020, the MSA issued a Notice requesting comments regarding the draft revised 

MSA Compliance Process. Comments were received from seven stakeholders: 

 Alberta Electric System Operator 

 AltaLink 

 Capital Power 

 ENMAX 

 Heartland Generation 

 Suncor 

 TransAlta 

The MSA is now reviewing these comments and appreciates stakeholder efforts and engagement 

with this consultation process. 

Sincerely, 

Derek Olmstead 

Market Surveillance Administrator 

 

https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/MSA-Notice-re-Compliance-Process-consultation-revised-draft-and-request-for-comments.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20201112-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-AESO.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20201112-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-Altlink.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20201112-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-Capital-Power.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20201112-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-ENMAX.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20201112-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-HGL.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20201112-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-Suncor.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20201112-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-TransAlta.pdf

